
                        
 
 
 
 

Fayetteville High School opening information 

for the 2021/22 school year 
 

Welcome back to Fayetteville-Perry High School for the new school year. Here is 
important information for students and parents. 
 

Students may pick up their schedules on August 12 and 13 in the high school office 
between the hours of 9:00 to 11:30 am and 12:30 and 3:00 pm. 
 

There will be an orientation meeting for all ninth grade students and their parents on 
Monday August 16, 2021 from 6:15 until 6:45 pm.in the gymnasium. 
 

Following the orientation on August 16 there will be an Open House from 7:00 to 8:30 
pm for all students and parents. The High School has some new teachers this year so 
don’t miss this opportunity to visit classrooms and meet the new teachers and staff. 
 

For those students that drive to school parking passes will be available on Monday 
August 16 from 8:00 to 11:00 am for $5.00 or you may get those at open house. Please 
bring your driver’s license and proof of insurance. 
 

The first day of class for students will be Wednesday August 18. The times and 
procedures for arrival and dismissal will remain the same as last year. The tardy bell for 
students will be at 8:00 am and dismissal will be at 2:55 pm. 
 

We have a great faculty and staff and are anticipating a great school year, please join 
us for Open House and feel free to contact us with any questions you may have. 
 

As always…..Go Rockets!! 
 

Rodney Wallace 

Principal 
Fayetteville-Perry High School. 
513-875-3520 
 


